
Norwalk Music Boosters 

Minutes March 28, 2022 

 

Treasurer Report 

February Expenses Total: $944.74, Deposits Total: $13,119.03, Ending Balance: $54,417.51, 

Savings Account: $30.00, Value of CD: $18,067.51 

 

Fundraiser Info 

Tickets sales for the April Calendar raffle are complete. Top sale winners are choosing where 

they would like the $50 gift card to. Mrs. Mason thanked the boosters for this and said her 

winners are very appreciative.  

On Tuesday, April 18th at 2:45 meat sticks will be sorted. They will be made into 24 pack bags. 
The MS bands will be doing this fundraiser to raise money for shirts for their cedar point trip.  
 
Millers Rib Sale will be on August 26th from 10am-3pm. They would love volunteers to man the 
booth throughout the day. They are also suggesting we have a bake sale and possibly have 
students there playing instruments. 
 
Misc 

Shawn is going to reach out to Joyce Dupont, Treasurer, about creating a music booster venmo 
account to utilize at fundraisers to increase sales. 
 
We approved the purchase of 2500 tickets for the 2024 calendar raffle. We will not list a date to 
avoid them expiring and being able to use them year after year. 
 

Approved the purchase of a pallet of water to utilize for band camp, fundraising, and Fourth of 

July parade. 

 

Approved the costs of all dry cleaning on all uniforms for the 2023-2024 school year. 

 

EPAC is beginning to look at having sponsors for events. They asked about us possibly 

sponsoring one. We will continue to pursue this possibility in the future. 

 
Officer positions will be voted on next month. Liz is requesting all people to confirm if they are 
re-running for office and will also provide information for anyone interested in a position. 
 
Mindy is going to compile some Music Booster statistics to create a competition for the 
students to create a tri-fold brochure to use for the 2023-2024 school year for memberships. 
This will be presented to students to design and then the vote on the winning brochure will be 
at the May meeting. The winner will receive a $100 gift card. 
 



Mrs. Mason 

Requested the Boosters purchase flowers for the Senior Choir and Orchestra May 10 concert. 

Liz will get in touch with the florist and purchase 3 dozen blue and yellow carnations for this.  

 

Mr. Stitak 

Thank you to the Boosters for the latest Orchestra concert including the desserts. It was a very 

well attended concert with some of the largest crowds ever had. 

Ms. D’Alberti 

Awards night is May 15, and they will need some paper programs. Possibly some paper 

invitations for the EHOVE students as well. 

The Honors band did very well in Tiffin. 

The DC trip will include a trip to the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier. Liz will contact our florist 

about making the connection to have a wreath for this trip. 

Beginning in 2023-2024 school year; band, choir and orchestra for 6th grade will be part of the 

normal school day.  

Middle school summer band will be different this year. We will be having a summer band from 

June 6-9. They will not be marching in the 4th of July parade. More details will come after the 

change is presented at the board of education meeting on the 18th.  

Upcoming Dates 

April 1, 3, 5 DC Trip Meetings 

April 12-15 DC Trip 

April 25 Music Booster Meeting 

May 4 Spring Band Concert 

May 10 Spring Choir Orchestra Concert 

May 11 Middle School Concert 

May 15 Music Awards Ceremony 

May 23 Main Street Concert 

May 29 Memorial Day Parade 

May 30 Music Booster Meeting 

 

Next meeting will be April 25 at 7:00 pm. 

 


